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In Reply refer to:

2012-6611

Your reference:

Dear Requester:

The Food and Drug Administration (FDA) has received your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request for
records regarding:

CENTER FOR FOOD SAFETY, CENTER FOR ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH - SAFETY REGULATIONS MTGS,
CORR 1/11 TO PRESENT

We will respond as soon as possible and may charge you a fee for processing your request. If your
informational needs change, and you no longer need the requested records, please contact the undersigned to
cancel your request, as charges may be incurred once processing of your request has begun. For more
information on processing fees, please see http://www.fda.gov/Regulatorylnformation/FOI/FOIAFees/default.htm.

If you have any questions about your request, please call Thelma B. Ghahhari, Information Technician, at (301)
796-8980 or write to us at:

Food and Drug Administration
Division of Freedom of Information
12420 Parklawn Drive, Room 1050
Rockville, MD 20857

If you call or write, use the reference number above which will help us to answer your questions more quickly.

Sincerely,

Thelma B. Ghahhari

Information Technician

http://www.fda.gov/Regulatorylnformation/FOI/FOIAFees/default.htm.

